
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How will the proposed Energy East Pipeline affect you? 
 

Come to a community discussion and let us know what you think about 
TransCanada’s proposed Energy East Pipeline. 
 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is conducting a province-wide consultation on the 
potential impacts of Energy East Pipeline in Ontario. As part of this consultation, the 
OEB is hosting a series of interactive community discussions along the proposed 
pipeline route. There will be an opportunity for local resident and community-based 
organizations to add to the discussions with brief presentations. If your organization is 
interested in making a brief presentation, please contact us at: 
energyeast@ontarioenergyboard.ca or 416-544-5171 
 

All community discussions will run from 6:30 – 9pm 
 

Join us at a community discussion near you: 
 

Kenora – March 25th  
Best Western Lakeside Inn 
470 First Avenue South 
 

Thunder Bay – March 26th  
Airlane Hotel 
698 Arthur Street West 
 
 

Kapuskasing – March 31st  
Kapuskasing Civic Centre 
88 Riverside Drive 
 

Timmins – April 1st  
Timmins Inn & Suites 
1800 Riverside Drive 
 

North Bay – April 2nd  
West Ferris Community Centre 
42 Gertrude Street East 
 

Stittsville – April 7th  
Johnny Leroux Stittsville 
Community Centre 
10 Warner-Colpitts Lane 
 

Cornwall – April 8th  
Ramada Cornwall 
805 Brookdale Avenue 

 

Please contact AODA@ontarioenergyboard.ca for meeting materials in an alternate 
accessible format, or if you require the use of any assistive devices or any other special 
considerations while attending a community discussion. 
 

For more information on the OEB Energy East Consultation, including 
the community discussions, First Nation and Métis meetings and 
stakeholder forums, visit ontarioenergyboard.ca/oebenergyeast 

 

Or contact us at 
energyeast@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

1-877-632-2727 
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